
Federal Communications Commission 

 Washington, D.C. 20554  

September 21, 2021   

 

Brenda Barnhart, Executrix 
212 Rock Street 

Pomeroy, OH 45769 

wjostv@yahoo.com  

(via electronic mail) 

 
Re:   Request To Reinstate and Extend 

License and Silent Authority 

WJOS-LD, Pomeroy, OH 

Fac ID No. 72479 

 LMS File No. 0000159551 

Dear Licensee, 
 

This concerns the request to reinstate and extend license and silent authority filed Brenda 

Barnhart, Executrix, licensee of the above-captioned low power television station (Station). We are 

unable to process the request without additional information.  Therefore, please provide the following 

information: 
 

1. Since the station went silent, a detailed accounting of all steps taken to resume operations 

including dates for each action and supporting documentation.  Note: any operation on 

channel 45 after 7/13/20 should not be included in this accounting and does not 

constitute authorized operations for purposes of preventing automatic cancellation of a 
station’s license under section 312(g) of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.1  
 

2. Since the station went silent, a detailed accounting of any and all compelling circumstances 

outside of your control that prevented the resumption of service including dates of each 

circumstance and supporting documentation.  Please describe how such circumstance(s) 

directly prevented the station from resuming service. 
 

3. A detailed accounting of what construction remains and a timeline plan of how and when you 

expect to complete construction and begin authorized operations. 

Please file the above-outlined information in the form of an amendment to the request.  You are 

reminded that all statements must be truthful and are being filed under penalty of perjury.  Failure to 
submit this information within 30 days of the date of this letter will result in the dismissal of the 

request and may also result in cancellation of the Station’s license or enforcement action. 

 

For questions or additional information on this matter, please contact Shaun Maher, Video 

Division, Media Bureau at 202-418-2324 or Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

/s/ 
 

Barbara A. Kreisman 
Chief, Video Division  

Media Bureau 

 
1 47 U.S.C. § 312(g). 
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